Women’s Club of New Seabury
Spring 2021

Looking Back, . ....

While 2020 was a year of staying in place, the WCNS Board was working behind the
scenes through the winter. Contact was made by members of the Board to Club members just
to check in and see if all was well. Luncheons are being planned, but confirmations are still
pending.

Also, plans were made to start a BooR Club and a Walking Club. Both have had good
responses and these activities will begin this Spring.

Our Giving Fair chairperson, Jackie Shahood, has been planning an excellent fundrais-
ing event for September.

Al of these activities and events are taking into consideration any social distancing
and mask_ requirements as the safety and health of our members are paramount.

2021 should indeed be a better year than 2020. The hope is that WCNS can again have in-
person activities and programs and resume some long-awaited normalcy in our endeavors.

On the next page are the planned programs —with allowances for all safety protocols mandat-
ed by the State. Hope to see you there!

Website: www.womensclubofnewseabury.com



Planned WCNS
Schedule of Activities for 2021

June Cheers Cocktail Party!
Cheers to Summer! Cheers to being together!

Cheers to New Members and New Officers!

Cheers to ALL!
Juy Movie Under the Stars. Details to follow
August .l New Members Tea

Wednesday, September 15...”We Care” Giving Fair

October ... Beneficiary luncheon

November ... Veteran’s Day Program with “Heroes in Transition”
presentation

December ... Holiday Luncheon

As soon as WCNS can confirm activities/luncheons, with all Covid-19 protocols
observed, notice will be sent by email for our luncheons/activities with date,
time, and place.



Get a "Spring” in your steplll

Join the Women's Club of New Seabury
Walking Group! Thursdays & Saturdays

Beginning Thursday, May 20 and
_Saturday May 22
10:30am-11:30am

Meet at the Popponesset Inn parking lot

|
‘l Very informal gathering. Just show up.
, M| The more the merrier!

Y

The new Women’s Club of New Seabury Book

Club is at maximum capacity.

In the future, we hope to see summaries and
recommendations of the books they have read L

Welcome to New Members

Jamie Shone

and enjoyed.

Judy Johnson

Jill Blanchard

Please clip information below and insert into your membership booklet




COMMITTEE OPENINGS
NEWSLETTER

Contact with our members is enriched by a monthly newsletter. If

you enjoy flexibility with your time and are a bit creative, volunteer to
be the newsletter editor. Duties include attending board meetings,
and gathering information for the month and composing the news-
letter to be sent out via email to the members.

If interested about this new endeavor, please contact
Janet Kinnally at jkinnally@comcast.net or 617-388-8368

Training will be provided.

PROGRAM COMMITTEE

The Program Committee(2 people) shall initiate and implement well-

coordinated programs pertaining to current social, economic and cul-
tural interests. Potential programs include authors, museums exhibi-
tors, theatrical productions, hobbyists, fashion shows, proprietors of
interest, travel information, chefs and cooking demonstrations. These
are just some of the possibilities that must be arranged and coordinat-
ed by the committee. Creative imagination is a valuable asset for this
position.

Training and more details available. Please contact Julie Mayo at

508-681-8163 or jpmayol2@yahoo.com.



The Women’s Club of New Seabury is excited to announce that, at
this point in time, we are planning to hold our “We Care” Giving Fair
on Wednesday, September 15, 2021. Although it will not be as grandi-
ose as previous fundraisers, its success will be that much more im-
portant because of the extenuating circumstances that exist as a re-
sult of the Covid-19 pandemic.

In the past, many of you have made monetary donations or donated
auction items, and once again, both of these are needed and greatly
appreciated. Even though we will not be holding a silent auction, ad-
ditional prizes are needed for the games that will be held at the Giv-
ing Fair.

We look forward to seeing you at the “We Care” Giving Fair in Sep-
tember. Additional details will be sent out to you via emails. For the
time being, should you need any further information, suggestions, or
have any items to donate, please contact

Jackie Shahood at Jackie.shahood@gmail.com or 781-799-7859




April 24, 2021

Dear Member,

Throughout this health crisis, we have continued to move the mission of the Women’s Club forward
while keeping our connection to you at a safe distance through virtual events, phone calls, emails and
newsletters. While we miss the personal interaction, we know that we will be able get together soon
and safely.

In the meantime, the Board continues to conduct the business of the Women’s Club. At our January
board meeting, the Nominating Committee presented a slate of Executive Board Officers for the May
2021- May 2023 term:

President: Ann Everett

Vice President: Deb Vaughn
Treasurer: Muriel Golden-Felger
Corresponding Secretary: Kristen Boyd

Recording Secretary: Mary Marsters

During ordinary times, the vote for the officer slate would occur during the May meeting. But these are
not ordinary times. Our bylaws allow us flexibility in how we conduct business, meetings and elections
during an emergency. So, in the spirit of keeping members safe and conducting club business efficiently
and in accordance with our bylaws, the WCNS Board plans to:

1. cancel the May member meeting, and
2. appoint the slate of officers

We hope that you understand our reasoning in moving forward this way. If you have any questions,
please feel free to contact me.

Wishing you well and we look forward to seeing you soon!

Mary Jane Richardson

Chair, Nominating Committee
Women’s Club of New Seabury
508-477-3280
mjr4700@comcast.net



